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News Flash 

2020 has been a challenging year for everyone. We just want to take the opportunity to 

say MERRY CHRISTMAS and a HAPPY NEW YEAR.  

We hope you all manage to have a well-deserved break and celebrate the festivities.  

Trial Manager – Bethan Pell is leaving PriMUS to work on other research. She will 

be replaced by Janine Bates, an extremely experienced Trial Manager.  

We wish Beth all the best in her new role and warmly welcome Janine to the Pri-
MUS team. You will still be able to reach the team by contacting PRIMUS directly.  
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Thank you for your patience whilst await-
ing RESTART information in PriMUS.  

Our Urodynamic Nurses have been work-
ing extremely hard on COVID-19 research 
but will have capacity to facilitate urody-
namic clinics from January 2021.  

We are pleased to announce that we have 
been able to circulate RESTART infor-
mation to Cwm Taf Sites in DECEMBER 
and that we will circulate RESTART infor-
mation to Aneurin Bevan and Cardiff and 
Vale sites at the beginning of JANUARY 
2021. You will need to respond to this 
email confirming you are happy to and 
have capacity to restart recruitment.  

Bristol  

& Newcastle 
RESTART Information was circulated 

to all Newcastle and Bristol sites in 

OCTOBER. Thank you to all those 

sites who have confirmed that they 

are happy to and have capacity to re-

start recruitment, we really appreciate 

all your support and hard work.  

If you haven’t yet confirmed that you 
can restart recruitment BUT WOULD 
LIKE TO. Please contact               
PRIMUS@cardiff.ac.uk.  
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